
                    Union County Sheriff’s Office                  

Daily Media Release 

Date: 3/22/2023 
Date  Time Nature Details 

3/22/2023 04:23 Domestic Deputies and a Richwood Police Officer 

were sent to a residence in the 14000 block 

of State Route 47 to investigate a domestic 

dispute between a husband and wife. No 

report was taken 

3/22/2023 06:18 Domestic Deputies were dispatched to a home in the 

13000 block of US Route 36 to investigate a 

domestic dispute between a boyfriend and 

girlfriend. The Parties were separated, and 

no report was taken. 

3/22/2023 07:51 Property Damage Crash A deputy investigated a property damage 

crash in the 12000 block of Hickory Ridge 

Road involving an unknown vehicle that 

drove off the road, struck a mailbox, and 

then left the scene. A crash report was 

taken, #80-23-117.  

3/22/2023 09:43 Domestic A deputy investigated a domestic dispute 

between a boyfriend and girlfriend that 

occurred in the parking lot of a business in 

the 24000 block of Honda Parkway. A 

report was taken, #23-0250. 

3/22/2023 13:56 Injury Crash Deputies and units from the Jerome 

Township Fire Department responded to US 

Route 33 east of Brock Road for an injury 

crash involving a 2002 GMC Envoy that 

drove off the road and down into a ditch. 

The driver, Thomas E. Carson, age 60 of 

Columbus, was issued a traffic citation for 

failure to control. A crash report was taken, 

#80-23-118. 

3/22/2023 15:25 Arrest Warrant Deputies went to a residence in the 23000 

block of North Darby Coe Road to arrest 



Kyle R. Axe, age 36 of Milford Center for 

an outstanding warrant. He was transported 

to the Tri County Regional Jail. 

3/22/2023 16:06 Arrest Warrant A Union County Deputy met with a Marion 

County Deputy to take custody of Jeremy 

G. Morgan, age 45 of Marion for an 

outstanding arrest warrant. He was 

transported to the Tri County Regional Jail 

3/22/2023 17:11 Telecommunications 

Harassment 

A deputy was dispatched to a residence in 

the 19000 block of Shirk Road to 

investigate harassing text messages. No 

report was taken. 
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